
As homeowners in Windmill Creek Reserve on Jordan Road north of Arapahoe, we are 
strongly opposed to the proposed changes in the flight path of aircraft out of the 
north end of Centennial Airport.  We purposely did not purchase a home in the area 
along Peoria because of the departing aircraft.  If the proposed changes take place,
those aircraft will be much closer to our home than currently.  

In contrast to this, the residents along the existing flight path presumably 
purchased their homes with full knowledge of the noise potential.  To change the 
flight path for their sake at the expense of other citizens is just not right.

Please take this into consideration when the final decision is made.  We do not feel
that we should be subjected to a problem that we consciously avoided when purchasing
our home.

Sincerely,

Eugene E. Bourne
Jane P. Bourne
6428 S. Blackhawk Way
Aurora, CO  80016 


